
Derek 

 

  

 

Attached please find the revised plans as discussed yesterday. These 

plans 

show the rear unit being stepped back 4 feet along the demising wall with 

unit 1. This is been done in an effort to address the staff and committee 

concern about him breaking up the building mass along Linwood Avenue. The 

revised site plan, in addition to showing this break, also shows our 

consolidation of the two garage curb cuts, which previously spanned 28 

feet 

in width, into a single 20 foot wide curb cut. This reduction allowed us 

to 

also narrow the width of the driveways from 32 feet to 24 feet. The 

simultaneous relocation of the retaining walls resulted in an increase in 

open space, reduction in lot coverage and reduction in FAR from .57 to 

.56. 

 

I expect to receive a revised landscape plan/elevation showing the trees 

that we had represented at the meeting and will forward that to you later 

this afternoon. 

 

  

 

Thank you and be well, 

 

  

 

Terry  

 

  

 

Terrence P. Morris, Esq. 

 

Attorney at Law 

 

57 Elm Road 

 

Newton, MA 02460 
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